
Request for Confidentiality

March 10, 2001

American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue
Suite C110
McLean, VA  22101

RE:  Certification Application
FCC ID: AB6NT800MFRM

Please be advised that the following information is to be held confidential and behalf of Nortel Networks:

•  Technical/Operational  Description
• Circuit Schematics & Block Diagrams
•  Operators manual - as this is intended only for qualified service personnel, it contains

proprietary design information
•  Parts list/Stocklist

Note that confidentiality was requested in error during the e-file upload.  Please consider this letter our
official request for confidentiality.

The application contains technical information which Nortel Networks deems to be trade secrets and
proprietary.  If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in the market
place.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Glen Moore
Manager, EMC/Radio Technical Design
Sanmina Canada
On Behalf of Nortel Networks


